
 
Monday 29th March 2021 
 
GARDEN DAYS 
Please come to school in clothes suitable for being outside (rain or shine)for most of the 
day. 
Tuesday 30th March – Year 5 
Wednesday 31st March – Year 4 
Thursday 1st April – Year Reception 
 
NURSERY PARENTS 
Following our weekly review of our risk assessment and staff concerns please help us to 
continue to minimise risk to everyone. Please wear a face covering if you need to speak with 
a staff member or need to be within 2m of an adult. Thank you 
 
NATIONAL COVID RESTRICTIONS 
From today, some of the rules on what you can and cannot do will be changing: 
Social Contact outdoors - Rule of 6 or 2 households are permitted to meet including in 
private gardens. 
Social Contact indoors – household only 
Activities - outdoor sports and leisure facilities are reopening with organised sport for 
children. 
Travel – minimise travel, no holidays. 
 
ARRIVAL AND DEPARTURE 

 DO NOT arrive before 8.55am when children will be able to walk in through their 
respective entrances and parents should leave the playground. 

 Only 1 adult should be on site to drop off or collect children. Unless they are 
personally collecting siblings, college students should not be on our playground. 

 
COVID SYMPTOMS 
YOU MUST NOT COME TO SCHOOL if you or a member of your household has any symptoms 
of Covid 19. The rules for 10 day self isolation and testing continue to apply. 
 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
We have made a provisional booking for class photos on Friday 30th April (subject to risk 
assessment etc). 
 
FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHERS 
Vouchers for the holidays will come directly from Devon County Council. They have the 



details of eligible children and families. 
 
LOCAL AUTHORITY MONITORING 
Today, Kath Powell, our linked School Improvement Adviser, will be visiting (virtually) and 
discussing our curriculum with the subject leaders of Art, History, Geography and English. 
 
HAT DAY Friday 26th March 
This whole school activity was made even more fun by the wind! As the children paraded 
outside in their ‘bubbles’ the wind blew many of the hats off their heads and they ended up 
chasing across the playground, screaming and laughing! 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS 
Katie’s Mum has very kindly organised the ordering of hoodies for the end of year. All 
children have been given a letter and permission slip. You must return this if you want your 
child’s name on the hoody and want to purchase one. 
 
RELATIONSHIPS AND SEX EDUCATION POLICY 
This draft policy was sent out with the email last Monday. Please get in touch if you have 
any queries or comments as it will be put before the Governing Board for ratification on 
Tuesday 20th April. 
 
SCHOOLS’ LOTTERY 
Another winner this weekend of £22! 
 
THURSDAY 1st APRIL 
On the last day of term, we have planned some EGG-citing activities for the children across 
the school.  
 
I wish you all a relaxing holiday and am so grateful that we have been able to have all the 
children back to school these past few weeks.  
We are back to school on Monday 19th April. 
 
Best wishes, 
Lynnette Selbie 


